
ROSWELL THEATRE 
COMPANY November 2024

Our first show of the year, James and
the Giant Peach, was a huge success
with 800+ attendees over four shows.
We had to reschedule our Thursday and
Friday shows to Monday and Tuesday
due to the hurricane but the cast and
crew handled the changes with grace
and professionalism.  We hosted over
100 kids across all shows including a
Meet and Greet on the stage after the
Saturday matinee. It was wonderful to
see our youngest theatre goers meet
their favorite characters on stage and
see our fabulous set up close. Thank you
to everyone who came out to support our
program. 

WWW,ROSWELLTHEATRECOMPANY.COM

http://www.roswelltheatrecompany.com/


2024 – 2025 RHSTBA BOARD MEMBERS:

PRESIDENT: CATHY BROOKS 770-633-0078
VP:       LORI HOWELL   404-432-5061

TREASURER: ABBIE BERG   404-322-8179
SECRETARY: KELLY METZGER 404-386-4089 
AT-LARGE:  ERICA MARTIN  513-304-9032 

 

YOUR DONATION SUPPORTS
·New microphones!  We had much better

sound than in past shows due to better
microphones. Zero issues!

·Cast meals for 30+ students who
rehearse until 10pm after a full day of

school
·Wood, paint, tools, casters and

everything else needed to build our set
·Costumes and props for the show

·Flyers and advertising

SOMETHING
ROTTEN!

FEBRUARY 27, 28 AND MARCH 1 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF THE
ROSWELL THEATRE COMPANY!

UPCOMING SHOW . . .

In Elizabethan England, two brothers struggle to compete with
the greatest playwright of all time, William Shakespeare.  This
musical comedy won the Tony for Best Musical and we can’t

wait to bring it to our stage (PG-13).


